
THE HAVEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF CANVASS ELECTION RESULTS
November 10, 2014

The Haven Township Board met on the road next to the Town Hall Parking Lot (due to a 
snow storm and the Town Hall lot was not plowed out) on Monday, November 10, 2014.  
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Chairman Jeff Schlingmann.  Members 
present: Chairman Jeff Schlingmann, Supervisor Kathi Sims-Kosloski, Supervisor Mike 
Pesch, Clerk/Treasurer Mike Zniewski and Deputy Clerk Tammy Schefers.  

There were 932 people who voted on November 4, 2014.

The Board Members went over the voting results.  

Randy Linn 669
Write-In 8

Kathi Sims-Kosloski 649
Write-In 10

Michael Pesch 659
Write-In 5

Congratulations to the winners.  The Supervisors will have a four year term.
Randy Linn
Kathi Sims-Kosloski
Michael Pesch

Supervisor Kathi Sims-Kosloski made a motion to adjourn the Haven Township Board of 
Canvass Meeting.  Supervisor Mike Pesch seconded the motion.  The motion carried and 
the meeting was adjourned at 6:10 p.m.  

____________________________
Chairman

____________________________
Clerk / Treasurer


